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Dear Parents/Carers                   Wednesday 16th January 
2019 
 

Read Write Inc. Phonics 
  
Dear Parents, 
  
As you are all aware, early reading skills and phonics play a big part in your child’s first year at 
school. We would like to invite you to a RWI Parent Meeting on Thursday 17th January at 5.30 – 6.00 
to support you and your child at home.  
 
The workshop will be in the foundation Julia Donaldson classroom with questions after. The 
workshop aims to answer any questions you may have with regards to supporting your child at home, 
show you video demonstrations to help visualise the teaching and a discussion with us to tailor the 
support to your child. 
  
We look forward to seeing you all there. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Hannah Shaw      Anna Palarm 
EYFS Leader and Teacher    Class Teacher 
hshaw@holycross.plymouth.sch.uk   apalarm@holycross.plymouth.sch.uk  
 


